

P.O.Box 107, Teaticket, MA 02536

May 27, 1988

Dear Member:

We have missed you. We need your support. After all our efforts the society is growing steadily. We have an exciting year ahead of us. New plans - good workshops - speakers - WE NEED YOU - Bring a friend .

We are going to plan trips - Boston - Sturgis - Columbia Point - We are going to try a Saturday meeting A:M. in the fall to see if there is more interest during the day.

NOTICE

June 14th - Barbara Hawley - librarian at the (Mormon) Foxboro Stake Branch Library will discuss how to use the Mormon records for research.

<u>July 12th - Paul J. Bunnell</u> (a member) will talk about his new book. <u>Thunder Over New England</u> - about the American Revolution -King George 111 of England and the Loyalist connection.

I am enclosing a Surname Chart to fill out - please mail it or bring to the next meeting. Also enclosed is your dues renewal sheet. Make checks payable to FGS and mail. Thanks !!!!!!!

We need your support - comments - and help if you have the time. Write to me at above address or call 548-2681 to share your thoughts on where we are heading in the future. And what you scan do.

Sincerely, 4, Bellac. Eleanor G. Baldic, President



P.O.Box 107 Teaticket, MA 02536

November 1, 1988

Dear Member:

Meeting. I do hope that all of you can attend. We plan to have separate tables to allow more room for us to work on.

We voted to try a Saturday meeting to see if makes a difference in attendance and to increase membership. If successful - we could plan our Winter schedule for Saturdays - or possibly all the meetings from now on.

We still need help for a Secretary -Treasurer-etc., won't you please consider this. After the Holidays we will have a business meeting - time and date to be announced later.

See you on the 19th of November.

Sincerely,

Eleanor G. Baldic.

President